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I am Ravi Singh. I own the BP at 4501 Verona Rd. I oppose the granting of a new liquor
license at 4633 Verona Rd. There are already four locations within one mile serving

liquor/beer. We believe this will only enhance more crime in the area. We do not need another
liquor store.

Regards,

Ravi Singh
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